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I'm writing to strongly support Senate bill 1196. I am the race director for OSSA of 

central oregon. Our race program supports approximately 50 to 70 high school 

athletes competing in Alpine ski racing in the central Oregon region. They represent 

their high schools, and compete across the state including at state championships. 

Without insurance for our program and our teams these high school athletes will not 

be able to participate in compete in their sport. It is imperative that this bill is 

addressed and supported by the end of your session.  

Kirsten Heron 

Race Director OSSA Central Oregon  


